JUDICIAL OFFICE KENDALL COUNTY COURTHOUSE

PRESIDING JUDGE - STEPHEN L. KRENTZ

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Due to the inclement weather, the Kendall County Courthouse will be closed all day on
Friday, December 23, 2022, reopening on Tuesday, December 27, 2022 at 8:30 a.m.

Dated this Zl day of Ve 2022,
WU

Hon. Stephen x Krentz

807 W. JOHN ST., YORKVILLE, IL 60560 > 630-553-4208



